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Dr. Kimberly Mizell

Superintendent

July 26,2023

Bloomfield Schools
Student Nutrition Program

Re: RFP Results

Bloomfield School District is a member of the New Mexico School Nutrition Cooperative.
Santa Fe Schools prepares the RFP for the Co-Op. The Co-Op has agreed to award RFP
Proposal No. 25-General 2022-23 for food and non-food items to Labatt Foods Service.
The Student Nutrition Program is requesting Board approval of the bid with Labatt Food
Service.

We would also like to request approval of the Los Lunas RFP No. 2022-008-HR for Dairy
Products. Los Lunas Schools prepares the Dairy Bid for the Co-Op.

Bloomfield School District, along with other districts in the state use the Las Cruces Public

Schools bid for Commodity Processed Products. Student Nutrition is requesting approval
for the use of the Las Cruces bid.

Sincerely,

Gukys Borny~

Evelyn Barry
Student Nutrition Director
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